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            5th October, 2016 

To the Chairperson and Members of 
the Central Area Committee 

 

 
Notification of initiation under Part 8 Planning and Development Regulations 2001 as amended 

Proposed renovation of Wolfe Tone Park and Wolfe Tone Street, Dublin 1. 

 

 
 
SITE LOCATION & LAYOUT  
 

Dublin City Council wishes to give notice that it intends to initiate the process leading to an 
application under Part 8 of the Local Government Planning & Development Regulations 
2001 as amended for renovation of Wolfe Tone Park and Wolfe Tone Street. 
 
The objective of the proposal is to improve the heritage and amenity value of Wolfe Tone 
Park for the city. It is acknowledged that it forms part of a pedestrian link between different, 
bustling parts of the city and this is to be balanced with creating a destination park / 
sanctuary.   
 
In early 2016 DCC commenced drafting a design for the renovation of Wolfe Tone Park. This 
included consultation with local businesses and local residents. The proposed layout seeks 

 

 



to balance the needs of all stakeholders and rejuvenate the park. It is envisaged that the 
rejuvenation of the park will act as a catalyst for further improvements in the surrounding city 
environment. 
 

  
 

 
 
 

This report is submitted to the members for noting. 

 

 

 

 

Leslie Moore  

Senior Parks Superintendent,  

Parks & Landscape Services 

 


